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MayorandCouncillors

From Pearl Ritchie [pearlwr@telus net]
Sent Friday, 4 February 2005 10 46 AM
To MayorandCouncillors

Subject Thank you

As I often use the freeway passing your beautiful and friendly town, I sure am concerned
about the proposed new liguor outlet on No 5 road Ligquor sales in this province are
getting out of hand and the abuse of liquor by the underage 1s a worry

Please the people of BC needs your efforts to slow down this ever growing tragic
situation Bob Ritchie 250 752 6447
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